February 1st, 2021
This meeting was conducted virtual- Due to COVID-19 Virus.

Called to order by Mayor Chris Mullins
Roll Call- Barb Hostetler & Clint Kearfott absent
Julie Wolf made motion to approve minutes, seconded by Nate Waldschmidt.

Morgan Koehler gave more information on the online payments for water bills
through Court Money Company. The Board agrees this is good idea, there will
be a 3.5% charge for credit card payments for the residents who chose to
pay this way.

Will send letter in the next water bill and also will add this option at bottom
of water bills from now on.

Chris received a letter from a resident on Church in regards to discoloration
of water. Will have Eric Gerdes look into this.

Julie Wolf shared that Benson Fest 2021 is cancelled.

Julie Wolf made motion to adjourn meeting, seconded by Nate Waldschmidt.



